
 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for the Safe Routes to Transit program in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is Metropolitan Atlanta Rapid Transit Authority (MARTA), located at 2424 

Piedmont Rd NE, Atlanta, GA 30324. 

The funding would be used to deliver pedestrian and Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 

improvements at bus stops lacking adequate pedestrian infrastructure. The project is an appropriate use 

of taxpayer funds because this project will improve safety, equity, and access to transit within 

historically disadvantaged communities. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by chapter 53 

of title 49 of the United States Code. 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Member of Congress 


